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Tuesday 13th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Now that the warmer weather is finally here, please can you send your child in with a 

named water bottle, and a sun hat and apply any sun cream before your child comes into 

school. Please could we request that only prescription sunglasses are sent to school. 

If your child suffers from hay fever, we kindly ask that you administer your child's 

medication before school.  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Castle 

Deputy Head 
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